Year 5 Exceeding Expectations in English Class at Chorlton High School

Dear Parent/Carer,

I am writing to invite your child to some specialist classes which will be run by Chorlton High School this year.

Your child has been identified by their primary school as someone with a passion and talent in English. The English department at Chorlton High School have arranged a short series of lessons that will add and stretch the knowledge that your child already has from their KS2 teaching.

Your child is invited to attend all the sessions below:

- Thursday 9th November 2023, 3.45pm 4.45pm
- Thursday 1st February 2024, 3.45pm 4.45pm
- Thursday 14th March 2024, 3.45pm 4.45pm

These lessons run from 3.45pm – 4.45pm. You will need to take your child to Chorlton High School for 3:45pm where there will be someone available to meet your child at from 3.30pm onwards. They will need to then be collected by yourself at 4.45pm from the reception of Chorlton High School.

Please can you ensure that your child has the permission slip, with a valid emergency contact, when they attend the first session.

We look forward to working with your child. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself or Amy Henderson at Chorlton High School.

Kind regards,

Jen Shaw

Transition Coordinator

J.Thornton@chorltonhigh.manchester.sch.uk

Exceeding Expectations in English for Year 5 Pupils at Chorlton High School

Name of child	Primary School
Contact number	
Signed	Parent/Care
Date	